
 
 

 

 

 

 

Extract from Minutes of Meeting of Longford Municipal District held on Tuesday, 26 

November 2024. 

 

PART 8 – NO.122 – N63 FARRANYOOGAN, LONGFORD, CO.LONGFORD 

 

Con Diffley briefed the Members on the proposed Part 8.  The members aired their concerns in 

relation to the timelines, distribution to business owners, traffic etc associated with the 

proposed works. 

 

John Brannigan and Con Diffley addressed any issues raised.   

On the Proposal of Councillor Peggy Nolan, seconded by Uruemu Adejinmi the members 

agreed to the Part 8 and move forward with the next phase of the project.  

 

Con Diffley then advised the Members of the timelines for the next phase of the project.   

 

 

 

Signed:   Date: 28 January 2025 

Lorraine McKee 

Meetings Administrator 
 


